

NJ STATE REOPENING SURVEY - SUMMER 2020

The Alliance Center for Independence wants to hear from you!

As the number of COVID-19 cases has declined in NJ, the state has entered "Phase 2" of reopening. This means that restaurants, public facilities, and retail stores are now open (with limitations) to customers. Establishments have reconfigured their spaces (including outdoor seating for restaurants) in order to comply with social distancing and other guidelines.

In our continuing advocacy efforts during the COVID-19 pandemic, ACI is asking our constituents to provide feedback on accessibility of the establishments you are now patronizing. Please fill out this survey and send to lkoppisch@adacil.org to help make NJ more accessible during the reopening process!

If you have any questions, please contact Luke Koppisch at **lkoppisch@adacil.org**

Thank you!

CONTACT INFORMATION (OPTIONAL)

City

Full Name Email Sign Up for ACI Newsletter Address

County

State	Zip
Phone (Home)	Phone (Cell)
BUSINESS INFORMATION	
Describe the Establishment (i.e. rest shop, public swimming pool, other)	aurant, retail shop, hairdresser/barber:
Name and Address of Business (if yo	ou find accessibility issues)
Name	
Address	
City	County

State	Zip
Do you/family members/friend have	ve a disability?
☐ Yes ☐ No	
If yes, please describe:	
Do you use a mobility device?	
☐ Yes ☐ No	
Has there been changes done to yo COVID-19? (i.e. take out only, outs in store at once). Please describe:	our business since the outbreak of ide seating, limited numbers of patrons
Is the path of travel to the entrance	e accessible?
Yes	
□ No	

Is the entrance accessible?
☐ Yes ☐ No
Is there sufficient accessible parking?
☐ Yes ☐ No
Is there ample space in the store or restaurant to move around?
☐ Yes ☐ No
Is the take out window (restaurants and other food establishments) accessible for mobility device users?
☐ Yes ☐ No
Did staff provide reasonable accommodations when requested?
☐ Yes ☐ No